
 

July 2018 

 

Dear Mrs Copeland  

We hope you are well and looking forward to the summer break. 

Petites Modes would like to keep you up to date on the changes occurring 

in the school uniform business. 

We feel that the consolidation by certain wholesale companies into the 

retail sector is not altogether conducive in providing the best service to 

schools and parents.   

School and parents, I’m sure, will appreciate the level of service, dedication 

and commitment provided by Petites Modes for many years and onwards 

into the future, even though the union of suppliers and retailers continues 

around us. 

We are, and will always remain,  a family run local independent business 

where our first commitment is to you, your school, parents and pupils at 

Wellington Road Secondary School. 

As we approach the very busy back to school period at Petites Modes we 

would like to ensure you of our continued support by offering the very best 

uniform service we can provide at the most competitive prices. 

On behalf of all the staff at Petites Modes I would like to wish you all an 

enjoyable summer break. 

Kindest regards 

 

Jane and Anthony Bancroft     Directors/ Head Girl and Boy 

Rachel Cookson                          Manager/ Senior Prefect   


